
The Department of Genetics is proud to announce Dr. Fern Tsien was the recipient of the Jack D. 

Hines, III Memorial Award. This is awarded to an individual who has shown tremendous 

dedication to the School of Graduate Studies in honor of the beloved Jack D. Hines, III, former 

Director of the School of Graduate Studies.  

 

Dr. Fern Tsien, pictured with Dr. Joseph M. Moerschbaecher, III, PhD, Dean of the School of Graduate Studies and Dr. 

Kathleen McDonough, Associate Dean of the School of Graduate Studies.  

 


